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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Paula M. Sime [psime@ERI-US.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2008 10:24 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RO#491 Assessment

Hi Barb, 
  
It looks like we will have to postpone our utility trench backfill sampling project at Former Exxon 73006 (720 High Street, 
Oakland, RO#491).  We had it scheduled for next week on the 19th and 20th.  We have sent many emails and made 
many phone calls to the City of Oakland over the last few weeks for our encroachment permit and have had no response 
at all from the Traffic Division.  All the other departments responded and approved, and even attempted to help us by also 
requesting directly to the Traffic Division to approve (or respond), but we can't reach anyone in the Traffic Division and 
they aren't responding.  We are out of time in terms of USA notifications and followups, so it will have to be postponed.  I'll 
let you know as soon as we get this worked out. 
  
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 

  

  


